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December 30,  2019 

 

 

 

It was another good day at the indoor flying session on Friday. 

 

Members and friends of Rose City Model Flyers were out to take 

advantage of our premier flying location. 

  

We had a  group of  24 pilots out to fly the friendly indoor skies and 

things went well . 

 

 Lots of fun was had by those that were able to attend. 

 

 
 

"Some pic's to enjoy "  

 
 



The flight line 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The coffee Club 
 

 
 



A first !! 

 
Professor of who knows what, John DeNisco, 

taking on the role of flight instructor.  John was 

kind enough to supervise , Trent Traver 9 yrs., 

in flying his drone.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

A familiar face at indoor flying, Ted Traver, long time friend of 

Glenn Nigh and grandpa to Trent, received a plane for xmas and 

has now decided to learn to fly. Ted will be with us each Friday 

as a pilot in training. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



Members Kevin and Leys Eaton with grand children Davyn and 

Phoenyx in for a visit.  Davyn  is seen showing grandpa how to 

do it. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



So this was the last Friday of Indoor Flying this year. It 

was a good turn out and everyone seemed to be having 

fun. 

 

Everything is set to go for 2020, hope we can all celebrate 

the end of one year and start of another. 

 

Happy New Year and see you on Friday January 3, 2020. 

 

Bob 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Where the flying season never 

ends ! 
 


